Administrative Report 01/13/2023
Hello All,
Happy New Year!	
Throughout the last month Kristan and I have been working on finishing up all EOY tasks which usually include lots of filing work. For this year, our biggest task that we want to complete is to have a great electronic filing system, but in order to have a great filing system, we need to know and analyze what goes in the file. 
We also have been working with Caselle, Paymentus, Hayden, Jim Alt, and Steven Davis to work on our customer portal. As you might remember back in September we began working on the customer portal through Paymentus. Unfortunately we have encountered lots of obstacles that have pushed us farther out on our start date. Back in September, I was hopeful to have a customer portal completed and ready to go live by the New Year. We are still working very hard to get this up and working while also looking at other routes that might be easier and less time consuming for all parties. I want to give a huge thank you to Steven and Jim for all their hard work on writing scripts to get this to work!
I have been working to get all of our bookkeeping records completed for 2022 that way we can get Mike Dixon here for the audit. 
We are working with Jim Berg to finish up the EQR study. I am extremely grateful that he took the reins on this project. We are getting close to putting an end to the study and our last task is with Acres of Diamonds, which of course we do not have any record of.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Looking ahead this month, the BOCC meeting with the CUP-RV Park Hamant will be on January 17th. I have received lots of calls from other property owners specifically around the area of the proposed lot whether or not we were going to be in attendance for that meeting. I plan to watch via zoom at this time. We will also be getting ready to send out W2 and 1099 by the end of the month. 
I appreciate everyone’s help and consideration. Keep up the good work. 

